Cesiah Gomez

From: taxreform @frii.com REC E! q E D

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2009 11:27 AM
To: Cesiah Gomez; Public Elections MAR i 3 2009
Subject: Title hearing cancellation #4
ELECTIONS
SECRETARY OF STATE

Dear Mr. Hobbs,
We are canceling our March 18" Title Board hearing. The two main reasons are as follows.
First, the audio recording was defective; all persons in attendance must speak directly into the

microphones. Second, the revision is shorter; which should translate into a much shorter title.
The legislative hearing will be March 19"; afterwards we will request another Title Board hearing.

Sincerely,

Jeff Gross
taxreform@frii.com

Freda Poundstone



